“The questions set out in your email of July 12, 2022 concern the implementation of Resolution 15/2017, adopted by the Chiefs in Assembly and headed “Creation of a First Nation Directors of Education Association,” passed at the 2017 Annual General Assembly. The approved Resolution may assist in addressing some of the issues raised in your inquiry.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]“The specific questions you have asked may become the subject of the work of the Chiefs Committee on Charter Renewal mandated by the Chiefs-in-Assembly last week, through Emergency Resolution #01/2022. The AFN intends to follow the process directed by the Chiefs-in-Assembly for any consideration of the AFN’s contracting, contract approval, and other financial practices, including any Contribution Agreement between the AFN and other entities. The AFN is unaware of any specific allegation of wrongdoing, conflict of interest or financial impropriety associated with the FNEAA at this time, but any such allegation would properly be considered by the Chiefs Committee on Charter Renewal, as well as its auditors in the ordinary course. Having regard to the AFN’s various obligations to contracting parties as well as to the terms of ER#01/2022, it would be inappropriate for the organization to provide further public comment about any alleged contract or contractor at this time.”
